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Due  to  the  weather  conditions  at  the  start  of  the  year  we  
missed our first meeting.  
 
 
 

 
On Friday the 15th the Troop reviewed and agreed changes to the "Code 
of  Conduct".  This  is  a  set  of  guidelines  as  to  how  to  behave  in  Scouts  
agreed by all troop members. There was also a chance to practice some 
of the DIY skills when some of the PL's helped the SL mend a leak from 
the water tank due to the cold weather.  
 

 
The following week we held a Troop Forum. This was led by the SPL's, PL's and APL's. In 
the forum suggestions for future activities where discussed and agreed upon, at the end of 
the evening we invested another 3 Scouts, a warm welcome to Edward Rudd, Dan France 
and  Harry  Poole  and  also  to   Carrick  Hurley,  GJ  White  and  George  McDonald  who  are  
coming up from Cubs. 
 
On Friday 29th we carried out some First Aid training, and made good 
use  of  the  resuscitation  dummy.  As  a  rule  most  Friday  evenings  are  
split into working towards badges or challenge awards and taking part in 
games. 
  
SL Andy would like to thank all parents for getting back to him in a timely manner with 
Interest responses and Activity payments and deposits.  
 

Activities in February – not to be missed 
No meeting on 19th February – Half Term 

 
 
 
 
 

Badge Weekend Sleepover 
Saturday/Sunday 6th/7th February 

CPR Training 
Thursday 11th February 

Orienteering in Royden Park 
Saturday 27th February 

 


